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On January, 10th the group of Sunday school "Rainbow" made a walk to the forest.

Christmas holidays have quickly passed by. Vacation already comes to an end. This time it will
be possible to remember many the interesting moments. Children attending the Sunday school
not only had a rest, but also could prepare very interesting Christmas performance "It came as
the stranger” . Their teachers also
had to work, to organize many rehearsal, to write down soundtracks, to prepare suits. Besides,
they prepared the interesting

Christmas program for children

On January, 9th the teacher of Sunday school group "Rainbow" Valentine Solovyova declared:
"Tomorrow we will go for a walk!" It is easy to guess, children were delighted, having heared
about such interesting action. On Sunday service it has been declared about walking, all
interested persons: both adults, and children were invited to join also.

In spite of the fact that in the morning on January, 10th the weather become warmer, snow
started to melt and even the small rain started, it is frightened off nobody. With pleasure and
triumph we went to wood, taking a potato, sausages and other things.
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